

LF032807-15

## "Shaning Friendship At Home!"

March 22, 2007

Dear City of Rapid City,

We would like to request your permission to hold a raffle fundraiser. It would take place from April 3, 2007 to no later than July 15, 2007. We will be raffling a patriotic star quilt that has been generously donated by the Quilt Connection. All proceeds of the fundraiser will go directly towards the funding of our program. Thank you for your consideration.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 721-8884.

Jennifer Bauman-Holec

**Program Coordinator** 

Senior Companion Program



